
12 Feb 05: Welcome 
The Feedback button now provides a form that sends an email message to the 
Site Manager. Give it a try and let us know what you think of the site, or where 
we may be able to assist you in using the site or with some other matter. 
 
Many of the captions in Al Iller's collection of 2004 Reunion pictures have been 
updated. Check it out and see if we got your name right yet - if not, use the 
Feedback button to tell me which pic to fix and how!  
 
Belatedly, we have posted a notice from Brian Wilson on the Newsletter page 
regarding the passing of his Father, Travis Wilson. As many of you know, Travis 
was the original developer of this web site - hence the delay in posting the notice. 
We hope Travis would approve of the changes we've made. 


